
From: Nickell, Lauren@MBC <Lauren.Nickell@mbc.ca.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, December 9, 2021 7:35 PM 
To: AGO - Info <AGO.Info@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Medical Board of California inquiry 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
One of our licensees (Stacy Shen, MD DOB ) was arrested for DUI by the Vermont State Police 
on 12/8/2020. I obtained a copy of the arrest report from VSP. I also need to obtain the BAC results. Is 
this something that I could obtain through your agency? 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

 

Lauren Nickell, Special Investigator 

Medical Board of California - Enforcement - Complaint 

Investigation Office 

2005 Evergreen Street, Suite 1200 

Sacramento, CA 95815-5401 

(916) 561-8234 (desk) 

      

 
*** Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the 
intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, 
use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the 
sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. *** 
 




